
Legal Notice 

BRUSH RURAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  

NOTICE OF 2024 PROPOSED BUDGET 

A copy of the 2024 proposed budget for the Brush Rural Fire Protection District will be available 

for public inspection after October 11, 2023 at 215 Clayton Street, Brush, Colorado each 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday between the hours of 9 am and noon. 

Elector comments are welcome and will be taken under advisement.  Objections may be filed 

any time prior or during the Public Hearing for the final budget adoption on December 13, 2023 

beginning at 7:30 p.m. at 215 Clayton Street, Brush, Colorado. 

Lynn Golemboski 

Budget Official 

Brush Rural Fire Protection District 


